From: CRAIG BLAIR

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB 2314 Lane Sharing
Date: Monday, February 18, 2019 1:56:06 PM

Dear Legislators,
Thank you for your service.

| am writing to ask for a yes vote on HB 2314. My motorcycle can not idle for very
long without causing damage. If traffic is stopped | must shut the engine off and park
or leave the freeway if | can.

HB 2314 lane sharing would protect myself, and my time, effort, monetary investment.
HB 2314 is safe, reduces congestion, environment and motorcycle friendly.

Again, please vote yes on HB2314. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Craig Blair

ch67@comcast.net


mailto:cb67@comcast.net
mailto:JCT.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

